
Subject: Approval – Site Investigation Work Plan 

Commercial Property, 1021 South Broadway Street, Menomonie 

DNR BRRTS# 02-17-587803 

Dear Mr. Moser: 

The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) reviewed the Site Investigation Work Plan submitted on your behalf 

by American Engineering Testing, Inc. December 12, 2021 and approves the scope of work outlined within the 

report. In accordance with Wis. Admin. Code Ch. NR 749.04, the appropriate fee was submitted for this review. 

The DNR understands that three (3) off-site, Wis. Admin. Code Ch. NR 141 compliant, groundwater monitoring 

wells will be installed and sampled quarterly for four (4) rounds. Samples will be analyzed for volatile organic 

compounds and groundwater elevation measurements taken concurrently. 

Thank you for your commitment to investigate this contamination. Please contact me at (715) 492-2304 or by 

email at matthewa.thompson@wisconsin.gov with questions regarding this site. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Thompson – Hydrogeologist 

Remediation and Redevelopment 

cc: Michael Neal, AET, Inc. 
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